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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 1-9-11
ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz, Keith Stewart, Greg Kasprzak, Randy Eidemiller, Amy Wobser, Patrick Castro, Vince Sabino, Bill Morris, Liz Alecusan
Guests:  

Scott Entyre

Randy Babb
Meeting called to order at 7:35 p.m. by Greg Lutz 
Motion made to approve Minutes from September meeting by Keith Stewart. Patrick Castor 2nd the motion. Motion passed.
passed.
· Treasurer’s Report: Patrick Castro shared that he would like more time to talk with Scott Etnyre about the report.  Motion to table report by Randy Eidemiller, Amy Wobser 2nd it.  Motion Passed.  Greg Lutz shared that the HOSA audit was Monday, January 10, 2011.  
· HFC Program: Randy and Amy met with Joe Divida and Terry Smith to discuss key areas with the directors of coaching. U8 Academy trams will be split into two teams with 16 players currently registered for the team.  The U12 Girls black team trainer will be moved to be directly mentored with a different trainer/team.  A new trainer will be assigned to the U12 girls black team. The U16 boys team trainer situation was resolved.
· Public Relations: Brian Comford was unable to attend.
· Recreation Program: Stacy Schumacher was unable to attend but had reported that the Rec coaches meeting was all set for March 6th at Heritage Middle School.
· GOYSL Program: Vince Sabino shared that he would connect with Randy Babb to go over the GOYSL program
· TOPS: Vern was unable to make it but sent the following information via email: TOPSoccer begins April 2. We will have 4 to 5 weeks indoor which Vern is coordinating with Soccer First. Vern is meeting with The Crew Foundation February 2 to discuss their continued support. Vern also heard from TOPSoccer people in Seattle and Portland and he is mounting a campaign to get MLS to sponsor TOPSoccer nationwide. The Crew Foundation is in support. The ultimate goal is a national soccer tournament for TOPSoccer hosted by a different MLS team annually. We are preparing to take that to MLS. USYS folks have seen the concept and approve. Moving slowly (submitted a letter to USYS in July and heard back in December), but now we have enthusiasm..
· Fields City of Hilliard: No updates
· Fields City of Columbus: HOSA just received the application for use of Franks Park.  Bill Morris will follow up on this. 

· Referees: Randy Babb shared that there are only a few re-cert classes left and referees need to move on that if they have not done so already.  Entry level referee classes will be listed on the OSSRC.COM website in February and March. 
Randy Babb brought in brochures for the British Soccer Camp that HOSA will be co-sponsoring.  They will be passed out at the Rec and GOYSl coaches meetings. 
Financial Aid Committee will meet before the next board meeting on Feb. 13th to go over the applications for the spring season.    

 Keith Stewart made motion to adjourn at 8:38 p.m. Bill Morris 2nd it. Motion passed.  
